
4-18-06 

Regular City Council Meeting        April 18, 2006 

City Council Chambers         7:00 p.m. 

 

Present:  Mayor - Larry Franzen    Absent:  Council member Jim Aden 

    Council members Jeff Kennedy       Council member Gary Norseen 

    Roger Dudley        City Attorney Mike Bacon 

                City Administrator  Bruce Clymer         Police Chief Randy Olson 

     City Clerk  Connie L. Dalrymple 

      

Press:  Gothenburg Times - Beth Barrett    

 

Also present:  Shane Gruber, Karla Bryant, Stephan Johnson 

 

Mayor Franzen opened the meeting and public hearing on a request for rezoning at 7:00 p.m.  Advance 

notice and a copy of the agenda were given to the Council and members of the press. 

 

In the absence of two council members, there was not a quorum to conduct business. 

 

The Clerk reported the request to rezone Block 2 of Peterson Estates Subdivision had been withdrawn. 

The property will remain R-1. 

 

- Karla Bryant asked Council to reconsider the ordinance that prohibits trailer parking on the street.  She 

would like to see an allowance for small trailers, such as for construction projects, allowed for a 

specified amount of time, perhaps 48 hours.  She suggested it would be easy to monitor if permits were 

issued from the Police Dept and displayed prominently on the vehicle.  Fees could be based on the size 

of the trailer.  Council agreed to discuss the issue with chief Olson. 

 

All business was moved to the May 2 agenda. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

___________________________________  _________________________________ 

Larry Franzen Mayor     Connie L. Dalrymple, City Clerk 

 


